
The Flyer   …etc. 

 

Some times, even with the best intentions, things get missed when completing the flyer. The 

following should have been included with this edition, my sincere apologies.  ~ Laura 

 

 

The Flyer acknowledges the following recent donations: 

Foraged Florals 

Danielle Barkhouse, MLA 

Connie Meister 

 

 

 

***************************************************************************** 

With Thanks 

***************************************************************************** 

The family of the late Margaret Meister 
would like to express their sincere 
thanks to family, relatives and friends 
for their kind support, phone calls cards 
and memorial donations.  

Everything done in Mom's name was 
greatly appreciated.  

Mom lived a long, happy and healthy 
life. 

A special thank you to Evelyn Hiltz for 
the assistance at the graveside service. 

~ Brian, Sandra, Robin & families 
 

Margaret seen here with a picture she 

painted. She was the oldest resident of 

New Ross at 106.  A wonderful lady! 



 


